PARISH OF THE MOST BLESSED TRINITY CHURCHES OF ST. STEPHEN AND ALL SAINTS

Rev. Thomas W. Doyle, 293 Muiryhall Street, Coatbridge, ML5 3RZ Tel: 01236 441110 Email: themostblessedtrinity@rcdom.org.uk

7.30 p.m.

9.30 a.m.

9.30 a.m.

NO MASS

Monday

Friday

Tuesday

Thursday

Monday

Wednesday

Wednesday

10.00 a.m. Mass

10.00 a.m. Mass

Mass

Mass (funeral)

Mass (funeral)

Website: www.mostblessedtrinity.com

Twitter: @rcblesstrinity

Facebook page:

Parish of the Most Blessed Trinity 23rd Sunday of the Year, B

8th September 2024

	11	α	•	4
А	ш	N:	116	nts

Saturday 4.30 p.m. Vigil Mass Sunday 10.30 a.m. Mass Sunday 5.30 p.m. Mas

St. Stephen's

Saturday 5.30 p.m. Vigil Mass Sunday 12.15 p.m. Mass

Confessions

Saturday after Vigil Mass in St. Stephen's.

FEAST DAYS:

Saturday at 4.00 pm. All Saints

Monday 9th St. Peter Claver Friday 13th St. John Chrysostom

Saturday 14th The Exaltation of the Holy Cross.

VOCATIONS AWARENESS WEEK begins TODAY 8th September 2024. A special collection will be taken up at all Masses this weekend for the Church Students' Fund. Prayer cards available at the back of the Church. Anyone considering becoming a Priest should speak to Father Doyle or contact the Vocations Director for Motherwell Diocese.

R.C.I.A. Next week another open evening for anyone who would like to find out more about the Catholic Church on Tuesday 10 September at 7.00 p.m. in All Saints' Church. I would warmly welcome anyone who would like to know more about the Catholic Church to join us.

"COME AND SEE" when the disciples first met Christ at the beginning of the Gospels, they wanted to know more about Jesus and His mission. So, they asked where do you live and Jesus replied "Come and see!" We extend to all parishioners a very warm welcome to come explore the treasure of their Catholic faith, to encounter the Lord in a new way and grow in the joy and beauty of their faith. We are opening the RCIA programme to everyone who would like to join us to follow the journey into the faith, as we look at the basics of the Catholic faith. This will take place on Tuesday evenings at 7 o'clock in All Saints' Hall beginning on 17th of September. I look forward to seeing you there. This is a Wellspring Initiative from the Adult Education Group.



PARISH WELLSPRING INITIATIVE
Padre Pio Prayer Group on Monday 6.45 p.m.
before Mass. In All Saints' Church. I am
delighted to introduce and encourage you to
participate in this wonderful spiritual event. This

was one of the suggestions that sprang from our Wellspring plenary sessions before the summer and I hope it will be an important first step in our Wellspring project. (Monday 23rd September is the feast of Padre Pio). WELLSPRING POVERTY RELIEF GROUP

A meeting will be held on Wednesday 11th September in the Chapel House at 7.00p.m. for all those members of the Poverty Relief Group to discuss our initiative for Poverty Relief.

2024 National Pilgrimage to pray for the Beatification of the Venerable Margaret Sinclair

St Patrick's Church, Cowgate, Edinburgh, Sunday 22 September 2024, Mass at 4.30 p.m. Details of full programme on our website in the Latest News Section.

The Season of Creation, which runs from September 1 to October 4 is a time for Christians to unite in praying and acting together to care for our common home. The theme for 2024 it is *To Hope and Act with Creation*.

MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSES

Online booking is now available for couples preparing for marriage within the Catholic church. The course is on a Saturday from 10.45 a.m. till 3.00 p.m. at St. Augustine's Parish Centre, Coatbridge, ML5 1DQ. Cost £50 per couple, includes all course materials.

Dates for 2024/2025 are: 14 September 2024, 26 October 2024, 18 January 2025, 15 February 2025, 15 March 2025, 12 April 2025, 7 June 2025.

Book your course online now at ww.marriagefamilylife.org. For more information contact Deacon David Harper at info.marriagefamilylife.org.

The Holy Ghost Fathers will be hosting an Autumn Fayre/Car Boot Sale on September 14th, 2024, from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM. To book a stand, please contact 071975167 or email carfin@spiritans.co.uk

The Caritas Cup football and netball tournaments will take place again this coming school year and will involve secondary schools across Paisley, Motherwell and St Andrew's & Edinburgh. The organising team is looking at various ways to improve and promote the tournament and there are a variety of sponsorship opportunities available. All funds raised from the tournament will benefit SCIAF's work to assist in Gaza and the Holy Land. Please contact Adam (caritascup@outlook.com) for further information around sponsorship."

Prize Bingo 3rd of October in All Saints' Hall tickets £2. 00 refreshments included. Doors open 6.30 pm - eyes down 7. 30 pm. All proceeds from the evening going to our Wellspring Poverty Relief Agency

Catholic Families for Life" Newsletter from the National Commission for Marriage, Family and Life — latest version can be found at www.marriagefamilyandlife.org.uk.